
The Wedding of Tracy & Peter 

Expression of interest / Save the Date 

We are planning to hold our Villa Wedding in Vilamoura, 

Algarve area of Portugal. 

The dates will be: 

Saturday 28/05/2016 – Saturday 04/06/2016 

This is the half term week  

We will hire enough villa en-suite accommodation for all 

of you including your kids for the week. (All with private 

pools & very close to each other and backing onto the 

Pinhal Golf Course) 

Feel free to come for as little or as many nights as you 

wish, on us !! 

The plan is that we will provide the villas for the whole 

period and all we ask is that you attend our villa on the 

day of our wedding (details yet to be confirmed). 

The rest of the time is yours, why not make it your 

family holiday for 2016 !! 

The actual day of the wedding is Wednesday the 1st 

June 2015. 

 

The nearest airport to Vilamoura is FARO and both EasyJet and RyanAir fly daily from Bristol 

(no excuses). 

Faro to Vilamoura is 25 kilometres and the transfer cost is 25 Euros per taxi. (Absolutely no 

excuses). 

Airport parking rates can also be negotiated. 

 


